Wiltshire Council

~——=———->~_ Where everybody matters
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AMESBURY AREA BOARD, 30 May 2013

UPDATE FROM COMMUNITY AREA TRANSPORT GROUP

1. Purpose of the Report

1.1.To provide an update on schemes currently being considered by the
Community Area Transport Group (CATG).
2. Background

2.1.The CATG last met in January, and provided a full update to the 21°
February board meeting.

2.2.The Transport Engineer has been progressing certain schemes since then,
and this report provides an update in relation to those schemes.
3. Main Update

3.1.A list of the schemes currently being progressed by the CATG, and where
appropriate an accompanying update comment is attached at appendix 1.

3.2.Since last reporting to the board in February, two transport schemes have
since been completed — Broken Cross Bridge (A338) and Church St,
Amesbury (footway widening).

4. Financial Implications

None arising from this report. Officers will confirm the amount to be allocated to
the CATG in 2013/14 at the May meeting.

5. Recommendations

(i) To note the update
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